St Mary Magdalene C of E Primary School



Ref: SH/Icv

12th January 2017

Dear Parent and Carers

As you will know our topic this half term in Science is Space. With this as the inspiration we have decided to visit the National Space Centre in Leicester.

The visit will provide the opportunity for children to experience a variety of activities, including: entrance to galleries, interactive exhibits, the planterium and a workhop 'It IS Rocket' Science'.

Date of educational visit: Thursday 9th February 2017.

We will leave school at 9:15am. We intend to be back at school between 3:30pm and 4:00pm (depending on traffic).

The cost of the trip is £20.00 which covers transport and entrance costs.

Children must wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or cans please). If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be ordered for them.

A deposit of £10.00 would be appreciated by Friday 20th January 2017.

The balance to be paid no later than Monday 6th February 2017.

We hope that you can support us in this visit as the experience will be a postive one and will enhance learning.

Thanking you in anticipation for your support.

Mrs Stella Highfield

Assistant Head Teacher/Year 5 Teacher



